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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

M 2006021 Annual Fee Payment 

DRMS_PermitAdmin - DNR, DNR_ <dnr_drms_permitadmin@state.co.us> Fri, Apr 12, 2019 at 12:35 PM
To: michael@bekkedahl.net
Cc: Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>, April Allen - DNR <april.allen@state.co.us>, Scottie Tate - DNR
<scottie.tate@state.co.us>, Barbara Coria - DNR <barbara.coria@state.co.us>, Kristin Epley - DNR
<kristin.epley@state.co.us>

Hello Mr. Bekkedahl - 
 
I finally have some answers on the status of the annual fee payment that you made on January 6, 2019.  According to our
payment processor (Colorado Interactive), the payment of $791.00 was not successfully debited from your account, which
would explain why you did not see the payment transaction on your account statement.
 
Since your report and map have already been filed electronically, we are unable to open a payment window for the fee to
be paid electronically.  Please submit a check for $791.00  to the Division no later than May 31, 2019.  Please include
documentation that the payment is for the annual fee for M2006021, and for the annual report dated January 6, 2019.
 
Thank you, and please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Susan Burgmaier
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
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